UNITED STATES
NUCILEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 206550001

MAR 0 4 1998

Advanced System Concepts Associates
ATTN: Dr. Sergio Guarro

2250 East Imperial Highway, Suite 200
El Segundo, CA 90245-3547

SUBJECT: Closeout of Contract No. NRC-04-93-114

Dear Dr. Guarro

We have reviewed the subject contract file documentation and have determined that all actions
have been completed

Tot: " payment in the amount of $145,196.00 has been accomplished. A deobligation to the
con. act in the amount of $2.00 is being accomplished by this letter. No contract modification

will be issued. All obligations have been met by the parties and the contract is officially closed
out

Sincerely,
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/AMary l/M'a , Contratting Officer
"" Contract Management Brahch 1
Division of Contracts and Property Management
Office of Administration
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